
      
 

10th January 2020. 
 

Year 1 Winter Treasure Hunt 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of this term’s topic on Winter, children from year 1 will be visiting 
Stanley Park, on Tuesday 28th January. The children will be taking part in a 
treasure hunt in and around the Woodland areas. 
 
Children will be leaving after registration; we will return to school in time for 
lunch.  Children should wear old warm clothes, trainers or walking shoes. A 
warm coat with hat, gloves and scarf are essential. 
      
If you have any queries or questions relating to this trip, please do not hesitate 
to see me in school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mrs Zinna. 
 
 


